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Press Release

Governor Hassan’s Statement Sustained Veto of SB 446

CONCORD – Following the New Hampshire State Senate sustaining her veto of Senate Bill 446, Governor Maggie
Hassan issued the following statement:

“Ensuring that buildings in New Hampshire are safe is critical to public safety and our economy, and we
must always work to ensure that our families and businesses have the safe environment necessary for
them to grow and thrive. Senate Bill 446 would have made it more difficult for building inspectors to
properly vet projects and ensure that applicants meet the necessary requirements to keep the public safe,
which is why this bill was opposed by the New Hampshire Association of Fire Chiefs and the New Hampshire
Planners Association and why the changes the bill proposed were not recommended by the State Building
Code Review Board.”

For Immediate Release
September 29, 2016

Contact:
Communications Office

(603)271-2121


	Local Disk
	Governor Hassan’s Statement Sustained Veto of SB 446 | New Hampshire Governor Maggie Hassan


	IwMTYtMDktMjktc2ItNDQ2Lmh0bQA=: 
	select0: []

	IwMTYtMDktMjktc2ItNDQ2Lmh0bQA=: 
	form1: 
	q: search this site
	cmd: 




